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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

FRAUD ALERT: INVESTMENT SCHEME MISREPRESENTING  

TRX NAME AND LOGO 

KUALA LUMPUR, 29 March 2022 – It has come to our attention that an entity soliciting 

investments has been misrepresenting and passing-off as TRX to the public. The entity, 

which calls itself as “TRX Financial Group”, has been using the TRX name and logo in 

its communications.  

Please note that TRX City Sdn Bhd (“TRX City”), the master developer for the Tun Razak 

Exchange (“TRX”) development, deny any involvement and association with this entity 

and its use of TRX’s name, identity, logo and image in misleading the public.   

TRX City is not currently undertaking investment schemes, whether on digital platforms 

including websites, mobile applications, messaging channels such as WhatsApp or 

Telegram, emails, or any similar platforms and/or through any agents or representatives.   

We urge individuals or companies to be cautious of potential scams using and 

misrepresenting the TRX brand. We advise the public not to respond to these schemes 

and to check for information about TRX on our official website www.trx.my, or from 

announcements on our official social media accounts on Facebook, LinkedIn, Twitter 

and Instagram. 

Please report any suspicious activities or direct any queries to us at info@trx.my.  

TRX City views this matter very seriously and will be lodging reports with the relevant 

authorities.  
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